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Homeowners _Association

March 27, 2020
Re: Community Center closed with limited access

Effective immediately our Community Center will be closed until
further notice for all meetings to assist with social distancing. Those
of you with meetings currently scheduled in the Community Center
should plan for alternative methods to have your meeting.

At this time Merry Porter will be in the office during her regularly
scheduled hours. If you need to talk to Merry, | encourage you to call
her at 941-981-5520 rather than dropping into the office. You can
also reach her via email at Merry@Argusmgmt.com.

ARC requests can be placed into the drop box just outside the front
door of the Community Center and will be reviewed per our standard
process.

Argus Management is open for business and they have adjusted to
help ensure social distancing. You can reach Justin at
Justin@Argusmgmt.com.

Jan Kaufman, President
River Wilderness of Bradenton Foundation, Inc.

HOA Website: www.rwhoa.org



